
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

PHOTOGRAPHY/VIDEO PERMISSION 
 

 

The Warragul & District Netball Association is bound by the Netball Australia Member Protection 
Policy (clause 7) effective Jan 2014: 
 
7.1. Images of children cannot be used inappropriately or illegally. Netball Australia requires every 

person and organisation bound by this Policy to obtain permission from a child’s parent/guardian 
before taking an image of a child that is not their own. They should make sure the parent/guardian 
understands how the image will be used. 
 
7.2. Netball Australia, Member Organisation and Affiliates also requires the privacy of others to be 
respected and disallows the use of camera phones, videos and cameras to be used inside changing 
areas, showers and toilets. 
 
7.3. When using a photo of a child, Netball Australia, Member Organisation and Affiliates will not 
name or identify the child, publish personal information such as residential address, email address or 

telephone numbers without the consent of the parent/guardian.  
 
7.4. Netball Australia, Member Organisation and Affiliates will not provide information about a child’s 
hobbies, interests, school, or the like as this information can be used by paedophiles or other 
persons to groom a child. 
 
7.5. Netball Australia, Member Organisation and Affiliates will only use images of children that are 
relevant to netball and will ensure that they are suitably clothed in a manner that promotes 
participation in netball. Wherever possible, netball will seek permission from a child’s parent/guardian 
before using the image. 

 
 
This policy is not intended to restrict people taking photos for legitimate reasons.  

 
Any person taking photos or videos with cameras / mobile phones must:  
 
Obtain the consent of any person or child (via parent / guardian) whose image may appear in 

the photo. This includes permission from both your team, the opposition team and the 
umpires. 
 

 
The Warragul and District Netball Association wish to record images of competitions and programs for 
promotional purposes. These images may be used in mediums including: publications and promotional 
material, broadcast, print and electronic media. 
 
The Warragul and District Netball Association asks individuals and / or parents and guardians to 
provide written permission from Warragul and District Netball Association use of these images during 
the individual player registration process.  
 
The Warragul and District Netball Association agrees not to use any photo in manner that may be 

deemed adverse or defamatory and will not use the photo for any commercial gain. The photo will 
remain the property of the Warragul and District Netball Association and any personal details regarding 
this photo will be kept confidentially and will not be use for any purpose other than related to this photo.  


